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Macy’s Inc. Vendor Communication  
MBVC0001 
PFOA/PFOS  

 
 
October 20, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Macy’s Inc. Vendor,  
 
Regulations and proposed regulations for per-and/or polyfluoroalkyl substances are growing in the United States.  
These chemicals contain fluorine and are most often referred to by their acronyms: PFCs, PFOAs or PFAS. This class of 
“forever chemicals” accumulates in air, water, food and even our bodies, and they raise serious health concerns 
according to the Environmental Protection Agency. 
 
These chemicals are commonly used in cookware, cosmetics, food packaging, outdoor apparel, carpets, and firefighting 
foams among thousands of other products.  
 
We are writing to communicate our expectation that vendors are monitoring the legislative landscape and adjusting 
products as applicable. 
 
All private brand products must follow the requirements as laid out by the Macy’s Private Brand Product Integrity & 
Quality Assurance team.  Previous communications, manuals and all documents can be found in Transparency 1 (Click 
Here) under the Requirements tab. If you have an issue with your Transparency 1 account, please contact 
Project_MACYS@sgs.com 
If you have any questions for private brands, please contact producttesting@macys.com. 
 
Market Brand suppliers are required to follow all applicable regulatory requirements.  
If you have any questions regarding market brands, please contact the buying team.  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your partnership.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thank you for your partnership.  
Sincerely, 
Macy’s Inc. 
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